No.PBW-A-A(5)-4/2024
Government of Himachal Pradesh

Public Works Dcpartment
From
" The Pr. Secretary (PWD) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.
To
The Engineer-in-Chicf,
H.PPWD, Shimla-171002.
Dated: Shimla-2 the 923\9 ‘ 2024
Subject:- Request for appointment of Superintending
Engineer Arbitration Office as Inquiry Officer for
: departmental enquiries cases also.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No.PWE-135-
51/Creation/2024-ES-I1-7689-91 dated 22-02-2024 on the subject cited
above and to say that the Disciplinary Authority may assign inquiries to
Superintending Engineer (Arbitration), HPPWD on a case to case basis.

It is, therefore, requested that the necessary action in
the matter may be taken accordingly under intimation to this department.

Yours faithfully,

(MWl
(Surjeet Singh Rathore)
Joint Secretary(PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh



